
Church in NYC Young People’s Retreat 
Camp Penuel (KPCC) — February 18–20, 2018 

 
January 21, 2018 

Dear parents and young people, 

This letter is to inform you of the details of our annual retreat for the​ young people in grades 6 through 
12​ during the winter recess. The retreat will be held from Lord’s Day, February 18 to Tuesday, February 
20, 2018 at the Kingston Penuel Christian Center (KPCC, also known as Camp Penuel) in Rosendale, NY. 
Families with younger children are also welcome to attend. 

Everyone will travel to the camp on February 18 after the Lord’s Day meetings from their district meeting 
location at 2:30 PM. Everyone should bring a sack lunch for that day. We will return to NYC on February 
20 at approximately 4:00 PM. Each district will have a local coordinator for arranging rides; more details 
will be forthcoming. The camp address and phone number are: 

Kingston Penuel Christian Center (Camp Penuel) 
288 Hickory Bush Road 
Rosendale, NY 12401 
(845) 331-0288 

To register for this conference, please submit the following  to your district’s registration coordinator: 

(1) Registration form, either paper or online. 
(2) Payment of registration fee 
(3) Completed and signed medical release form (for young people only) 

The registration deadline is Lord’s Day, February 11, 2018.​ Serving ones and parents do not need to 
submit a medical release form, but everyone must submit the registration form. The registration fees are: 

Full-time attendance​ (2 nights, 6 meals): Part-time attendance​ (1 night, 4 meals): 

Adults: $135 per person 
Young people: $70 per person 
Children (Grades 1-5): $55 per person 
Children (K and younger): no charge 

Adults: $100 per person 
Young people: $50 per person 
Children (Grades 1-5): $40 per person 
Children (K and younger): no charge 

Families with more than two children or young people only pay for the first two. 

Checks should be made payable to ​The Church in New York City​. If there are any matters hindering the 

young people from attending, please fellowship with us as we would like all of our young people to be 
able to attend. 

The young people should bring all of the following items to the camp: warm clothing; warm pajamas; 
towel; soap; toothbrush and toothpaste; Bible (Old and New Testaments); hymnal; notebook; pen. 
Bedding will be provided by the camp. Please note that cell phone usage will be restricted to calling 
parents only. 

We hope that you will pray for this conference. Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. 

In Him, 
 
The serving ones in the church in NYC 


